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Criminal Trespass to Residence 
 

Glendale Heights, IL – On Tuesday, May 2nd at 4:27 pm the Glendale Heights Police Department 

responded to the 1000 block of Spruce St. for a Home Invasion.  It was reported that four female 

subjects forced entry into an apartment in the area.  One of the subjects displayed a taser/stun gun and 

the offenders attacked the resident and his guests before fleeing. 

 

During the course of the investigation, the four suspects were located and taken into custody.  Three 

of the suspects are juveniles and the fourth was identified as Glendale Heights resident Zuleydi 

Salgado, 20 years of age. 

 

Zuleydi Salgado was charged with one count of Criminal Trespass to Residence.  The other three 

were suspects were charged as juveniles.  Salgado was transported to DuPage County Jail to await 

bond court. 

 

 
Zuleydi Salgado 

 
 

Members of the public are to be reminded that these complaints contain only charges and are not proof of the 

defendant’s guilt. A defendant is presumed innocent and is entitled to a fair trial in which it is the government’s 

burden to prove his or her guilt beyond a reasonable doubt. 
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